
 

MOREE EAST  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Term 3    Week 8 Friday 9th September, 2016 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 

8:10am to 1:45pm 

Adelaide Street 

Moree NSW 2400 

Ph: (02) 6752 1733 

Fax: (02) 6752 1553 

moreeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.moreeeast-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Monday-Friday 

8:30am-1:45pm 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Wednesday & Thursday 

11:30am to 12:00pm 

 Cash Only 

 Layby available 

 Sorry no Centrepay 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

Ricky Walford Shield 

Walgett 

14th September, 2016 

 

Year 3 Excursion– 

Warrumbungles 

15th-16th September, 

2016 

 
 
 

EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Yaama 

The continual academic, social, emotional and 

cultural growth of Moree East Public School 

students always puts a smile on my face. I am 

so proud the achievements that individual 

student continue to strive towards. I am also 

very proud of the strengthened role parents 

are playing in supporting their child’s 

education. It is this three way partnership 

between the student, teacher and parent is 

the key to student success.  

All Year 3 and 5 students should have now 

received their NAPLAN results. If not then 

please contact the school. The information 

contained within the report is very detailed 

and should you require any assistance in 

understanding the report then please contact 

Mrs Ryan. 

Let’s continue to work together. 

Muriel Kelly 

Executive Principal 
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OUT AND ABOUT AT MEPS 
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OUT AND ABOUT AT MEPS 



SPECIAL EVENTS Contact Details 
I cannot stress how critical it is that parent contact details held 

by the school be current and accurate. Specifically a telephone 

number and current residential address is mandated so that the 

school can contact parents when necessary, in particular when 

there is an emergency. 

It is important to note that the school has commenced   

sending a text to parent’s mobile phone, if there child is   

absent from school. The system has been put in place to assist 

the school and parents to work together to monitor student    

attendance. However, this system will only work if the school has 

the correct mobile number of the parent, so I urge all parents to 

contact the school to update these details. 

 



SPECIAL EVENTS Tell Them From Me 

The Tell Them From Me survey is now open. 

As previously notified in our school newsletter parents are a critical factor in the     

collation of information as your feedback is highly valuable and used to inform 

school planning.  

If you would like to engage in the on-line survey contact the school and school       

support will be arranged to assist you in completing the survey. 

Please don’t miss out on this window of opportunity. 

Year 3 Excursion– Warrumbungles 

Itinerary 
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